
 

 

 
FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE 

 
The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) is reviewing the proposal(s) listed 
below for consistency with its enforceable program policies.  Project proponents have filed a 
statement and accompanying information with CZM certifying that their proposal is consistent with 
these policies.  This information is available for public inspection at the CZM Office.  Written 
comments may be submitted to CZM within twenty-one days of the publication date of this 
Environmental Monitor, or as otherwise noted below.  Send hard copies of your comments to 
Robert.Boeri@state.ma.us.   
 
Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed 
at the end of each notice below.  Anyone having questions regarding the public comment process, 
or having comments on any project listed below should contact: 
 
  Robert L. Boeri, Project Review Coordinator 
  Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management  
  251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 
  Boston, MA 02114 
 

The Town of Wellfleet is proposing a project involving maintenance dredging of a historic channel 
and anchorage area. Contact Steve McKenna at 508-375-6856 

The Town of Harwich is proposing maintenance dredging of a series of historic channels and area 
all within the Town of Harwich.  Contact Steve McKenna at 508-375-6856. 

The United States Army Corps of Engineers, New England District plans to perform 
maintenance dredging of the Federal Navigation Project at Plymouth Harbor, Plymouth.  The 
proposed work involves maintenance dredging of the 18-foot-deep Mean Lower Low Water 
(MLLW) main channel, the 15-foot-deep MLLW channel extension and turning basin, and the 60 
acre by 8-foot-deep MLLW anchorage, comprising the Plymouth Harbor Federal navigation project 
(FNP). The 18-foot MLLW main channel will be dredged to its maintained depth of 15-feet MLLW, 
while all other project features will be dredged to authorized dimensions.  Contact Jason Burtner 
781-546-6012.             
The Town of Winthrop is proposing shoreline restoration at Coughlin Park.  The proposed project 
is designed to stabilize approximately 360 linear feet of eroding shoreline.  The proposed project will 
install approximately 360 linear feet of fiber rolls extending north from the existing rock revetment 
located at the southern end of the Park.  Contact Lisa Engler at 617-626-1230. 

 

 


